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Attendance this week 

 

Whole school attendance this week  92.7% 

Best attendance this week: 

Raven and Swan class 98% 

 

Edition no 15 

Reminder that Monday is a Bank Holiday following the sad news of 

the death of Queen Elizabeth II.  School resumes at normal times on 

Tuesday. 

 

Our new reception children have settled well in to their new classes 

and we look forward to welcoming them into school full time from 

Wednesday 21st September. 

 

Open days for prospective parents are now advertised on our  

website for our 2023 admissions.  

 

Mr Fitter, Headteacher  

KINGSQUAD 

 

Kingsquad starts again next Friday lunchtime for all children in years 3 upwards.    A sign up sheet is available 

from the school office.  

 

Kingsquad is a Christian club resourced and organised by The Family Trust.    Activities including games, Bible 

stories, quizzes and crafts.    The club runs all year round from 12.45 pm—1.15 pm each Friday. 

AFTER SCHOOL ACTIVITY CLUBS  

Club members have now been allocated and the fees will be put on Eduspot today.  Please ensure you have 

paid for clubs prior to next week. 

If anyone wishes to be added to any clubs please contact the school office for availability. 

Reception children will be able to attend clubs from January onwards. 

Inclusion Coffee Morning 

Thank you to everyone who came to the inclusion coffee morning today.   We hope you found it informative and it was 

lovely for Mrs Gates to be able to introduce herself to you all. 

You can contact Mrs Gates by emailing her at sen@wouldham.kent.sch.uk 
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DATES FOR THE DIARY: 

 

Friday 23rd September    2.40—3.15 pm   Bug club reading session for Year 1 parents 

Monday 26th to Friday 30 th September    Swan class trip to france  

Sunday 2nd October     Burhan Old Church—Messy church blessing of animals 

Monday 3rd to Friday 6th October   Falcon class trip to france 

Sunday 9th October     Harvest service at Wouldham Church, Junior choir attending 

Wednesday 12th October    Flu nasal spray for all children (all parents must consent or  

       decline) 

 

Friday 21st October     Trafalgar Day—years 5 and 6 leading, all children will visit  
       church and lay flowers 

 

Monday 24th to Friday 28th October  Half Term. 


